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Thank you Mr. Chair, 

1. The Republic of Azerbaijan, on behalf of the Non-Aligned Movement, welcomes 
the 22nd session of the Working Group on the Right to Development. Likewise, on 
behalf of the NAM, we would like to nominate H.E. Ambassador Zamir Akram, as 
Chair-Rapporteur of this Working Group. 

2. We know the broad diplomatic trajectory of Ambassador Zamir Akram and the 
excellent work he has carried out in the previous sessions, as the head of this 
Working Group on the Right to Development, always striving to find common 
points, provide a better development in our work.  

3. The NAM is committed to providing all possible support in the exercise of his 
functions. 

4. We look forward to everyone's support for the nomination of Ambassador Zamir 
Akram as Chair-Rapporteur of the 22nd session of the Working Group on the Right 
to Development. 

Thank you, Mr. Chair. 
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